
Hello! 
We are in your neighborhood doing a tree removal
project, and I wanted to offer a free safety assessment
of any trees or limbs around your property that you
are worried about. 

Now is a great time for tree removal and/or pruning
for two reasons:

1. Removing dangerous trees/limbs during the winter
is best practice in order to avoid any property
damages. With the wind and snow testing the trees'
integrity, it's a good time to evaluate. 

2. It is a relatively slow time of year for us so prices are
more competitive than any other time of the year. So
any projects you've been thinking about, let's get it
done.

Shoot us a call or text at 978-570-8277 if you have any
concerns or questions about the integrity of
surrounding trees. We have a ton of availability to run
around and do assessments while we're here! 

Check us out on Instagram! Book an appointment now!


